

# **Sparrows Weekly Newsletter** Friday 13th May 2022



# **Home Learning**

Please enjoy time reading together at home every evening. Reading for pleasure enhances children's vocabulary and life chance, and is a lovely way to bond and have some calm time together.

#### Forest school

On Wednesday we will be joining the Wrens and Robins in their forest school session so please make sure your child has their coat, wellies and spare clothes.

## Library

Our Library session will be on Friday afternoons. Please ensure that your child brings their book back on this day so we can return it and take out a new one!

## Dear grown-ups,

We have had another lovely week in Sparrows class. The children have loved practising their counting using the interactive whiteboard, taking turns to count the animals and press the number they think is correct. We also enjoyed drawing some pictures on the whiteboard, waiting patiently until it was our turn to use the special pen.

This week the children have enjoyed making rainbow mosaics, using different coloured card to create their beautiful pictures. During our carpet time we have been trying to remember to put our hands up when we would like to say something, and they have all been amazing at doing this - well done Sparrows!

On Wednesday we joined the Wrens and Robins in their Forest School session. We walked around the school looking for different blossom and catkins on the trees. We carried a spotter sheet as we walked around so we knew what trees we were looking for.

The children have enjoyed playing with the cars together this week, working together to make the lift in the garage work and sharing all the cars nicely. We enjoyed our weekly trip to the school library where the children chose a book to bring home and read with you.

Have a lovely weekend, Kind regards, Miss B and Ms Misa

#### **Attendance**

Thank you to everyone for continuing to do everything we can to make sure children are in school as much as possible. This time of year always brings a lot of coughs and colds and we are grateful for parents being particularly vigilant about ensuring that children are well enough to be in school and in particular making use of the PCR tests available when children show any symptoms.

Please continue to bring your child to school if they are well enough unless they have had a positive test result.







#### Star of the Week

Lucy

For having her listening ears on all week!



#### Important!

If your child is having a school dinner, please make sure you have booked them in, either through the app or in the office. Thank you!

# Together we grow, Together we flourish